
Fall District ACT 
 

Next Tuesday, October 6, 2020, your student will take the ACT test in school. This exciting 

opportunity gives our scholars a chance to measure their readiness for life after high school, 

whether they’re going to college or into the workforce. 

We hope your scholars have a positive experience with the test. Here are some quick reminders 

to give your scholar before Tuesday: 

 

• Make sure scholar knows current address as this is where the scores are sent.  

• Follow all campus COVID 19 requirements to be able to enter the campus.  

• Be on time!! Scholars who are not present when the test starts will not be able to 

test that day.  

• Bring two sharpened No. 2 pencils with good erasers. 

• Bring an ACT-approved calculator (view calculator policy here) 

• Get plenty of sleep Monday night. 

• Eat a healthy breakfast Tuesday morning. 

• Leave the cell phone in his or her locker. 

 

 

Finally, remind your scholar why taking the ACT matters: it can help them get into college; it 

gives them information on careers they might enjoy; and their scores can lead to scholarship 

and financial aid opportunities. Scores will be mailed to the address provided on the ACT 

answer document within 6-8 weeks after testing.  

 

Go to the ACT general test tips page for more information. 

 

Our district is excited to give this opportunity to your scholars. Best of luck! 

 

 

https://uplifteducation-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/assessmentteam_uplifteducation_org/ERLDsr-cZA9Ajp0-qmU85F8B9KecNgYtZ6ccy3fTyWnhxQ?e=yqniR0
http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation.html#tips

